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     Receptacle  Courtesy 

The HOA office has received  many 

complaints from Homeowners   

stating that others are using their 

trash and/or recycle containers.  Please be courteous  

and use your own receptacles only.  Several            

homeowners have even reported their trash and/or  

recycle containers being stolen from the street.  The 

Environmental Services Department, City of San Diego, 

requests that you do not overload containers.   Material 

must not obstruct lids from closing.  Remember a     

resident who does not  remove his/her  trash             

receptacles in a timely fashion (by the following day 

before 8:00 a.m.) is subject, per HOA policy, to a Trash 

Can Return  fee of $25.00.  If you need to replace a  

trash can or receptacle, which is an owner                   

responsibility, please call the City of San Diego at      

858-694-7000.                                                                   

Reminder:  Blue recycling cans are picked up every  

other week.  

HOLIDAY DECORATION WINNER 

1sr Place: Sharon Garner, 17514 Fairlie  

2nd Place:      Foroogh Grayson, 17555 Fairlie    

3rd  Place:         Trevor & Lauren Turano          
   17614 Fairlie                                  

Congratulations to all our winners!! 

Thank you to all the residents who voted for 

their favorite holiday decorations in the    

community to chose our winners!! 

 

February Board of Directors Meeting  

Please come join us at this month’s Board of Directors meeting 

on Thursday, February 19, 2015, in  the HOA office  inside the 

pool  #2 enclosure.  Violations will begin at 6:30 p.m., and the 

board meeting will be called to order immediately following. If 

there are no violations on the agenda, the meeting will begin 

at 6:30 p.m.  We hope to see you there!    

Playmor Bernardo HOA Staff will be off on                       

Monday,  February 16, 2015  in  observance  of              

Presidents Day holiday. 

Please Note:  The holiday WILL NOT interfere with regular 

trash & recycle pick up.   

The holidays were here and 

now they’re gone.   

Please remember to take down all 

holiday decorations and let’s get 

ready for … 

Keep HOA  

Dues Down 

C O N S E R V E  

Let’s  all  work   
together  to  keep  
the  water costs  
down  as  much  

as  possible. 


